Monster Phonics Webinar

Dear Parents/Carers of children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2

Monster Phonics are hosting a Parent Webinar specifically for St Hugh of Lincoln Primary School on **Tuesday 1st November at 4pm.** You are invited to view the webinar in school on that day and staff will be available to answer questions and show some of the Monster Phonic resources. We will also be sending you the link so that you can join from home if you prefer.

We hope to see you at St Hugh's on 1st November 2022. The webinar will begin promptly at 4pm. Please sign up for this event with your child's class teacher at tomorrow's parents' evening, if you are able to attend.

If you are unable to attend on this day, there are regular Monster Phonic Parent Webinars that you can register for.

The next parent webinar is October 20, 2022, 8:00 pm - 8:30 pm

Thank you for your continued support. Mrs Smith